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JOE WICKS DAILY P.E. LESSONS 

Joe Wicks has become a firm  favourite in lots of households. Please continue to start your day with his 
exercises.  

Just follow this link and give it a go: 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCAxW1XT0iEJo0TYlRfn6rYQ  

READING 
We love reading in Year 1!! So we have set up an online reading scheme for everyone to have a go at. The 

reading books have been changed with 3 new ones for you to have a go at.  We would like you to read 
them twice. The first time to enjoy and the second time for fluency and understanding. The books will be 

changed each week. Please follow the link https://my.risingstars-uk.com/Default.aspx?cid=DL213331  

The Login is: Year1 

Password: sherwood 

Centre ID: 213331 

All we ask you to do is not to click finished when you have read the book. This way other children can read 
it at the same time.  

A big thank you to Ms Terrell for organising our new reading books!!

LAST WEEK BEFORE HALF TERM 
This is the last week before half term, where the children will have a well earned break.  Lets make it as 

fantastic as the week just gone!  The work that has been sent in has been outstanding! This week, as 
always we will set core tasks on Tuesdays and Thursdays with an overview of the week on a Monday. In this 

newsletter, we give extra information and challenges for the week ahead.  
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KEEP IN TOUCH!! 
Mrs Raw was covering the Year 1 emails last week and will continue to this week.  She is so proud of all the 

work that you have been completing and don’t worry she sends daily updates to Mr Wilson and Mr 
Billington and they are just as proud!   

It has been fantastic receiving photos and emails of the work you have been doing. Thank you for keeping 
in touch. Please continue to let us know what you have been up. Don’t hesitate to contact us if you have 

any questions or need any further advice. 

Take care - The Year 1 Team 

 READING CHALLENGE 
This week we will be working on the book ‘Rumble in the Jungle’.  Can you send in a video of you reading 

it?  Try to memorise some parts of it by adding actions.  As it is a rhyming book, why not try and put the 
book into a song by choosing a familiar tune to sing it to?  We look forward to seeing your videos! 

THROWING AND CATCHING  
Last week we challenged you to see how many throw and catches you could do in 1 minute.  Leading on 

from this, we would like you to see if you can master the throw/clap/catch.  This is where you throw the ball 
into the air, clap your hands as many times as you can and catch the ball.  How many can you do in a row? 

  

ROYAL TOUR! 
For the past few week, we have been looking at the royal family and weddings and how these have 

changed over time?  Have a look at the virtual tour of Buckingham Palace.  What do you notice?  You may 
like to make your own model?  

http://royal.uk/virtual-tours-buckingham-palace 
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